
The caf will be closed 
from June 23rd after 
lunch to the end of 

the school year.



The Learning 

Commons 

is open 

8:00 - 4:30



Snapchat 
DOES 
NOT work 
on school 
wifi!













SPIRIT WEEK!
June 20-24

Monday - Messy Hair
Tuesday - Tie Dye

Wednesday - Pajamas
Thursday - Tracksuit

Friday - Jersey



As the school year comes to a close, please return 
ALL library books to The Learning Commons!



Locker Cleanout
Thursday, June 23, 2022 
starting at 9:55
• ALL items must be removed from your 
assigned locker. 
• Return any textbooks and library books if you 
haven’t already done so. 
• Place any garbage in a garbage bin. 
• In order for a locker to be considered clean it 
must be empty, and free of spills, stickers or 
writing.
• There will be a teacher present in your area 
that will check your locker and if it is clean, 
they will sign your paper and you will then 
bring it to the office.
• Please note that if you do not clean out 
your locker, there is a $50.00 locker 
cleanout fee.
• If you have any questions, please come see 
Ms. Brown in Student Services asap. 


